
Located on the historic Independence riverfront, River Gallery has been a destination for art lovers since 
1998. A partnership of artists, our focus has always been to provide a venue for the incredible number of 
talented Oregon artists we have encountered.

Take the road less traveled

from Folk Art to Fine Art November - December 2024

River Gallery, 184 S. Main Street, Independence, Oregon 97351 — 503-838-6171
Current gallery hours — Thursday through Sunday, 11noon – 4pm. Find us on Facebook at
www.facebook.com/River-Gallery and Instagram at www.instagram.com/rivergalleryart/

Holidays at River Gallery
Hard to believe we are coming to the close of 2024. 
The year seems to have sped by. But here we are. 
Hope it has been a good year for all of you. 

River Gallery Holiday Show - 2024

The holiday season is approaching and River Gallery 
is preparing to delight everyone with festive 
and eclectic art by our family of artists. Large and 
small, all made by the hand of an artist. Surprise 
someone with the gift of art.

Stroll by our window and stop into the gallery to enjoy 
what our artists are displaying in a variety of affordable 
art mediums. 

Holiday Reception

We will be hosting our Holiday Reception to 
celebrate the season on Saturday, December 7, 
from 4 — 7pm. 

There will be a variety of nibbles and beverages as 
well as lively conversation and visiting. Stop by for a 
treat and take home an artistic treat for either yourself 
or surprise someone with the gift of art!

In the window

Our favorite metal 
smith will be 
showing in the 
window in 
November and 
December. 
Known by 
Tinhorn he 
creates beautiful 
pieces in various 
metals. From 
angels to clocks, 
jewelry, lanterns 
and candle 
holders his work 
is very popular 
especially for 
gifts. Stop in and 
see what he has 
been doing.



Traditional, humorous, quirky, surprising?  
River Gallery artists have been invited to 
share their take on the holiday wreath during 
the months of November and December.  

Note: All wreaths may not reflect a 
particular holiday season. But you can be 
sure they will be interesting. The brick wall 
in the 2nd gallery room will hold all of the 
inspirations. Come and see the fun.

Something new — A Wreath Show

Thank you for supporting River Gallery this past year. 
We appreciate you.

River Gallery will be closed for Thanksgiving -, 
November 28, Christmas Eve - December 24 and 
Christmas Day - December 25. New Years Eve - 
December 31 and New Years Day - January 1, 2025

Pam Serra Wenz

Sunday Drawing at the Gallery
Reminder…Every third Sunday of each month
from 1:00 pm — 2:00 pm, River Gallery offers an
opportunity to gather around the table and draw. No
rules. No grades. No pressure. Just bring paper or a
sketchbook and something to draw with. Everyone
is welcome.November 17th and December 15th
Hope to see you then.

Becki Hesedahl




